
 

 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL 
PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 
DELIVERY OF PHARMACEUTICAL BID 
DOCUMENTS AT CIVITAS BUILDING 

 
Civitas Building is currently closed for occupation by 
NDOH Employees and visitation by members of the 

public until further notice.  
 

• Arrangements have been made with security to 
allow bidders to drop bid documents into the 
tender box.   

 

• Should you have any problems, kindly contact  
Ms. M A Coetzee at mandie.coetzee@health.gov.za 
for further assistance. 


